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Assembly Amendment 1 to 2007 Assembly Bill 718 

Under current law, certain actions of a local governmental unit that affect land use must be 

consistent with that local governmental unit’s comprehensive plan, beginning on January 1, 2010.  2007 

Assembly Bill 718 would delay this requirement for five years, until January 1, 2015.  Assembly 

Amendment 1 would instead delay this requirement for three years, until January 1, 2013. 

Legislative History 

Assembly Amendment 1 was introduced by Representative Mary Williams and adopted by the 

Assembly by a voice vote.  Assembly Bill 718, as amended, was adopted by the Assembly by a vote of 

Ayes, 77; Noes, 20. 
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